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Greyhound racing is cruel and inhumane and should end in all its forms.  We have 

laws that are supposed to protect dogs but the greyhounds seem to slip through the 

cracks.  Even though dog racing is illegal in the state, millions of dollars are being bet 

electronically through Oregon servers. 

 

It’s time to stop propping up the last remnants of greyhound cruelty. 

 

Thank you, 

Cristy Murray 


